
It is 3 years since the 
Connect project was 

launched and much has 
happened and there is 

much to praise the Lord 
for. 

Please set aside 
the time to come 

and hear the 
latest news from 

Neil Wylie 
regarding the 

ongoing work at 
Nailsea School 

Southfield Church.  
Thursday June 22nd  

Refreshments served from 
7.15pm
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